
 
 

10 
December 2010 
 
TO: MR. NARCISO MEJIA 
 
Dear Sir,        
 
Our beloved Alma Mater, Red Arrow High School & the RAHS Alumni 
Association, Inc. will hold a GRAND ALUMNI HOMECOMING on 
February 25-27, 2011 in San Nicolas, Pangasinan. This is in response to 
the numerous requests from our graduates who missed the previous one & 
also to those who want to experience again the joy & fun of being with 
former classmates & friends. 
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SNP.... BALIK TANAW.... BALIK SAYA.... NOW NA!!!, aptly describe 
what the occasion is all about.  It is an opportunity to look back & reminisce 
the happy moments during our high school days & renew acquaintances.  
NOW NA!!!, is a call to every graduate to join & not to miss this rare 
occasion. “KUNG HINDI NGAYON, KAILAN PA?”  
 
The committee has lined-up various programs & activities to make our 
homecoming truly enjoyable & meaningful. The first day will be devoted for 
individual batches to have their class reunion, elect their class officers & 
select their candidate for the Miss Homecoming 2011. There will be a 
motorcade, picnics, fellowship, awarding ceremonies, gala night & election 
of new set of RAHSAAI officers. Games, class presentations & lots of 
dancing will be an integral part of the programs. We will endeavour to 
provide live band & orchestra during the three (3) day affair. We are also 
arranging a group tour to the Hundred Islands. 
Much is to be done & much is needed. Aside from your invaluable presence 
during the occasion, please be a SPONSOR/DONOR to help finance the 
various activities as planned. We appreciate if you can send your donation & 
advertising materials on or before December 25, 2010 to be included in the 
printing of the souvenir magazine. 
As a DONOR, you will be given special benefits & privileges as a token of 
our appreciation for your generosity.  Please refer to the attachment which 
include as well the instructions how to send your donation & advertising 
materials. 
As one of the distinguished & successful graduate, we are counting on your 
support to make our GRAND ALUMNI HOMECOMING 2011 a success 
& worth remembering. 
 
For details please contact us thru the following numbers: 09189419746 * 
8937634 * 09194298665 * 4164446. Emails: vmogali@pagibigfund.gov.ph 
* grmbestfoods@yahoo.com  
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